



Bonner Bethnal Green Bulletin

Wednesday 17th July 2019 Article 17 Every child has the right to reliable information from a variety of sources, and governments should encourage the media to provide information that children can understand.

Dear Parents and Carers

Well we have reached the end of a busy academic year and what a year it has been! Your children have achieved so much and I am proud of every single one of them.

I would like to say a huge thank you to everyone for welcoming me to the Bonner Community. It has been wonderful getting to know the school and your children, they are fantastic! I am so excited about the future of the school; I think it is going to be a bright one!

Best wishes

Nícola Denton-Headteacher

New beginnings

Below is an overview of classes and teachers for the 2019/2020 academic year. Children will get the opportunity to spend some time with their new teacher on Friday 19th July 2019.

OLD class	NEW class	Teacher	OLD class	NEW class	Teacher
	Blue	Mrs. Simpson	3G	4M	Mrs. Miah
	Yellow	Ms. Sepulcri	3M	4B	Ms. Begum
Yellow	Green	Mrs. Hussain	4K	5P	Mr. Pittaway
Blue	Red	Mrs. Akbar	4N	5K	Mr. Kirkpatrick
Green	Orange	Mr. Lunn	5M	6W	Ms. West
Red	Purple	Mrs. Carrasco	5E	6A	Mrs. Atherton
Orange	3G	Miss. Godfrey			·
Purple	3M	Miss. Marris			

REMINDER-Holding Zone

The Governing Body have made the decision that from the end of the Summer term 2019 we will be closing our Holding Zone facility. All parents will need to collect their child/children at 3:15pm.

If you require after school care for your child/children then please contact the Bethnal Green After School Club on 0759361663.

Farewell Year 6

It is with a heavy heart that we say goodbye to our Year 6 children. Many of our children have been at the school since they were in Reception and it has been an honour and a privilege having them as part of the school community. We have no doubt that they will all go on to have fantastic futures and we will miss them a great deal! Goodbye also to lots of their parents who have been part of the school community for a long time, we wish you every happiness in the future.

School reopens for children on **Wednesday 4**th **September 2019**. We look forward to seeing everyone then.